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From: Andrea Wood
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 12:05 PM
To: Kathy Spofford; clerk A
Subject: Water Testing Results ;
2019
Hello, D

Over the last few years in the summer time the two water tanks (Highland St. and off Route 13) have shown a large
increase in bacteria/chloroform etc. growth during hot weather.?? Solutions to this problem have been sought and
equipment has been installed in both tanks to alleviate this problem.?? Are these installations working??? Is the
bacteria/chloroform etc. count up or down and at what level is the count unacceptable?

How many hydrants in Town are inoperable presently?
Several years ago, a 'leak testing' was done by Prowler, according to Mr. Rafuse's report all the leaks were investigated
and fixed except for a leak (possible leak) on Balsam Dr. in Timberlee Park.?? Has that leak been investigated and

repaired? Since it has been more than two (2) years since the testing was done, is a testing scheduled to be done in the
near future?

Thank you,
Andrea Wood

978-597-2477
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